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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 1:45 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20190071-WS

Good afternoon, 
 
Please place this email in Docket No. 20190071. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6004 
 
 
 
From: Eloise W Brockman [mailto:eandbbrockman@mac.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 12:09 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Docket No. 20190071-WS 
 
To: 
Commission Chair Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission  
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
From: 
William & Eloise Brockman 
226 Broken Woods Blvd 
Davenport, FL 33837 
 
Re: 
Deer Creek RV & Golf Country Club Inc.’s Proposed Residential Water & Sewage Rate Increase 
Docket NO. 20190071-WS 
 
After attending the Commission’s informational meeting for Deer Creek residents held December 17, 2019, and 
reviewing the documents provided, we are writing to urge the Commission to NOT approve the rate increase as 
requested. Not only would our personal monthly water bill more than double under the proposed rates, but it 
appears that Deer Creek residents would also be bearing an unreasonable proportion of water and sewage 
expense which is largely due to usage on the part of commercial businesses fronting Deer Creek on US Route 
27.  Thank you for your careful consideration of this extremely complicated situation.  
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Sent from my iPhone 




